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Students are competing in “5 Mints”

Al Ain University (Al Ain Campus) represented by The English Language and Translation
program, College of Education, Humanities and Social Sciences, organized a competition
entitled “Say it in 5 Minutes” under the supervision of Dr. Sumaya Daoud (Director of General
University Education, Assistant Professor). And, in the presence of Prof. Ghaleb El Refae, AAU
President, Colleges Deans, and students.

The participating students presented a group of presentations of no more than 5 minutes on a
variety of topics, presented by the students in front of the audience. Then, an arbitration
committee consisting of faculty members evaluated the competing students. According to the
evaluation of the jury and the public vote, three students from different colleges won the first
three places and won valuable prizes. This challenge aims to demonstrate students' effective
communication skills, including language skills, topic selection, presentation skills, and time
management.
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